
Important Reminder About Requirements for Mobile Food Vending 
Units With a Supervisory License Permit 

A mobile food vending unit with a supervisory license permit must have a person with a 
supervisory license working on-site whenever the unit is operating. To meet this requirement: 

• At least one person with a citywide supervisory license must be working on-site 
when your unit is operating in Manhattan. 

• At least one person with a non-Manhattan or citywide supervisory license must be 
working on-site when your unit is operating outside of Manhattan. 

A person with a mobile food vending license can work on any food cart or truck with a 
supervisory license permit as long as a supervisory license holder is vending at the same time. A 
mobile food vending unit with a supervisory license permit operating without a supervisory 
license holder may be closed upon inspection, and the permit holder will receive a violation 
with a penalty of $1,000. 
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